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To whom it may concern,

I am emailing as to vehemently oppose the extension of the State of Emergency in
QId. The restrictions these enable against citizens is unjust and undemocratic,
stripping us of our inherent freedom of movement and rights.

The contemplation of an extension is beginning to look ominously permanent, which
will only increase the level of suppression and inhibited freedom us citizens are
experiencing.

Enough is enough - These lockdowns and restrictions are doing significantly more
harm then good. They are creating greater division and hatred in society, as well as
damaging businesses’, people’s livelihoods and childhoods. It is ridiculous to call a
State of Emergency for this few cases. More deaths will be caused through the
psychological and economic repercussions of an extension of this State of
Emergency.

Let us not live a life of fear, hiding in a lockdown because people have been
convinced to be so scared to go outside or talk to their neighbour. Live for the

purpose of actually living life, and let all citizens do the same.

Thank you,
Tia Mallinick
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